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A new parliamentary inquiry has been established to inquire into and report on artificial intelligence in 
NSW. The committee will consider the current and future extent, nature and impact of AI in NSW, 
including the social, economic and technical opportunities, risks and challenges it presents. 
 
Mr Jeremy Buckingham, Chair of the Premier and Finance Committee, said: 'This is a technology that 
will touch every aspect of our lives and where failure to plan and to regulate is simply not an option. We 
intend to canvass the top human minds in Australia and globally and study measures in other jurisdictions 
to mitigate the risk.' 
 
Submissions may be lodged via the committee's website until 20 October 2023. 
 
Details of the inquiry, including the terms of reference, may be found on the committee's website at 
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2968. 
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For further information please contact the Committee Chair, the Hon Jeremy Buckingham MLC, on 9230 2651 
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